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 I am writing to strongly support of LD233. 
Biological males should not, under any circumstances be allowed to participate in 
athletic programs and activities designated for females (too be specific, biologically 
born females as history has always understood it to mean).  It is unfair, unsafe, and 
abusive to women for this to be happening. I do not agree with my tax dollars being 
use to pay to allow this inappropriate  disregard of ineqaulity and disrespect ro 
biological females.  LD233 ought to pass! Thanks for reading and allowing me to 
have a voice to be heard.


